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10.2 

REPORT 4 - 2020 

To: CHAIR AND MEMBERS OF GENERAL COMMITTEE 

 

The Road Safety Committee presents its fourth report for 2020 and recommends: 

 

RSC-0021-2020 

That the presentation by Audrey Holt, Senior Communications Advisor with respect to the 

Strategic Communications Strategy for Neighbourhood Speeds, be received. 

(RSC-0021-2020) 

 

RSC-00222-2020 

That the presenation by Erica Warsh, Project Leader, Vision Zero with respect to the proposed 

Vision Zero work plan, be received. 

(RSC-0022-2020) 

 

RSC-0023-2020 

That the presentation by Matthew Sweet, Manager, Active Transportation with respect to an 

update on e-Scooters, be received. 

(RSC-0023-2020) 

 

RSC-0024-2020 

That the verbal update and associated presentation by Angela Partynski, Technical Analyst, 

Region of Peel and William Toy, Supervisor, Traffic Safety, Region of Peel with respect to an 

update on the Region of Peel Vision Zero Task Force and Education and Awareness, be 

received.  

(RSC-0024-2020) 

 

RSC-0025-2020 

That the verbal update and associated presentation by Anne Marie Hayes, Citizen Member, with 

respect to the 2021 launch of “TL2D Vision Zero Youth Network”, be received and referred to 

the Road Safety Committee Promotional Subcommittee for further review. 

(RSC-0025-2020) 

 

RSC-0026-2020 

The the verbal update by Staff Sergeant Allan Villers, Peel Regional Police with respect to the 

“Take the pledge”, Peel Regional Police campaign be received and referred to the Road Safety 

Committee Promotional Subcommittee for further review. 

(RSC-0026-2020) 


